
Career Lunch
12:00-1:30 pm
Commons Dining Hall 
Green Room

Tuesday
November 1st
7:00 pm
EAC Classroom 1

Deborah and Lizzie will be 
informally meeting with students 
who have an interest in archival 
materials/maintenance, book arts, 
letterpress, or book conservation  
as a profession.

For more information, please contact Wade Simpson at Crossett Library, ext. 4607.

Deborah Howe, Collections Conservator at 
Dartmouth College Library, and Lizzie Curran ’10, 
Master Book Conservator, will give a presentation 
on the revival and restoration of books from the 
middle ages and the multi-disciplinary approach to 
book construction and paper arts.


